
 
CITY OF NORTH ST. PAUL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2040 NORTH ST PAUL COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of 
North St. Paul, Minnesota will hold a public on the draft 2040 North St. Paul 
Comprehensive Plan.  The public hearing will be conducted on Thursday, May 3, 2018 
at approximately 6:15 p.m. or shortly thereafter at the City Council Chambers of City 
Hall, located at 2400 Margaret Street, North St. Paul. 
  
The Plan can be found on the city’s website: www.northstpaul.org or at City Hall, 
Community Development Department.   
 
Such persons with desire to be heard with reference to this matter will be heard at this 
meeting.   Written and oral comments will be considered.  Persons who require this 
information in another format should contact City Hall at (651) 747-2403 at least 72 
hours prior to the public hearing. 
 
PUBLISH:  April 18, 2018 
 
 

https://mn-northstpaul.civicplus.com/DocumentCenter/View/2325/North-St-Paul-2040-Comp-Plan-PH-Draft

